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SOUTH DARTMOOR SIXTH FORM
Community Collegs

19 February 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Macbeth Performance

I am writing to remind you that your child has secured a place on the trip to see Macbeth at the
Princess Theatre on Monday 26 February 2024.

The trip will leave South Dartmoor Community College at 6.15pm. Students can wear their own
clothes but these must be smart and appropriate for a trip to a theatre. Students will need to arrive
no later than 6.10pm please so that we can depart promptly. Students should eat prior to leaving
but they can purchase snacks at the theatre, if they wish. We will return to college at approximately
10pm. All students will need to be collected from South Dartmoor at this time and we will ask
students to message you with an eta on the way back.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs K Chambers
Deputy Head of English
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